
 

St. Pius Tenth Catholic Church  
                                
 

PARISH STAFF:                                                                                    
Pastor—Fr. Tom Buckman 
Dir. of Faith Formation—Sr. Suzanne Sims O.S.U.    
Business Manager—Jeanie Lewis                              
Office Associate—Laura Naviaux                                                
Facilities Manager—Tom Rhodes                                              
Building and Grounds—Ed Mattingly                                     
Director of Music—Francis Zelinka                                     
Youth/Young Adult Ministry—Matt Knight                           
Daycare Director—Brook Mattingly                                                            
Daycare Asst. Dir.—Jennifer Howard 
Bulletin Deadline:  Monday at Noon 

MASS SCHEDULE:                                                                     
Saturday:  5:00 PM                                                                         
Sunday:  8:00 AM and 11:00 AM 
Monday and Friday:  8:00 AM   
Tuesday and Thursday:  12:00 Noon  
Wednesday: 6:00 PM                                                                
Holy Day Vigil:  6:00 PM                                                                
Holy Day:  8:00 AM and 6:00 PM        
Confession: Saturdays at 12-1:00 PM                                     
Adoration:  First Friday of the month 9 AM—8 PM 
Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday 9 AM—4 PM                            
Friday 9 AM—1 PM 

 

The Church community of St. Pius Tenth hears the call to a deep,  
personal relationship with God in Jesus Christ.  We commit ourselves to living  
and sharing our Catholic faith guided by the Holy Spirit and expressed in love. 

3418 Highway 144      Owensboro, KY   42303       www.stpiustenthparish.org 
Church  (270) 684-4745     Rectory  (270) 684-5517     Daycare     (270) 684-7456   Fax (270) 684-2709 

 

Twenty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time   September 6, 2020 
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WORSHIP and PRAYER 

  Question of the Week   
First Reading 
The prophet Ezekiel is presented as the Lord’s 
“sentinel,” announcing both God’s salvation and                       
judgment. How would you react to such a divine                     
command? 
Second Reading 
Paul argues that “love is the fulfillment of the Law.” 
What does this mean to you as a Christian? 
Gospel Reading 
Jesus challenges his disciples to confront sin directly, 
even when it occurs with those closest to you. Why do 
you think Jesus encouraged this approach? 
 
Pray for the Sick: Cecilia Aud, Mary Coy, Lois Davis,   
Axel Fleischmann, Larry Harralson, Dorothy Mattingly, 
Alex McGehee, Theresa Murphy, Dan Murray, Corky and 
Elaine Norcia, JR Payne, Robert Shrewsberry, Julie S., 
Ron Tucker, Sharon Warren, Carrie Weaver.   

Carmel Home: Eugene Head, Audline Johnson,                                
Margaret and Randal Richeson   
Hillcrest: Kathleen Clark 
Owensboro Center: Cecilia Aud, Peggy Livers 
Heritage: Ed Howard    
Golden Living Center, Tell City, IN:  Joe McKay                           
 

Pray for the Homebound: Arch Bamberger, Tamara 
Burns, Richard Crowe, Wilford Crowe, Betty Greenwell, 
Donald & Sylvia Hamilton, Gerald Haynes, Sharon                  
Merkley, Janet Rehrauer, Nathan Rumage, Margaret 
VanBussum, John Williams 
 

Please Pray for Our Military  
Stuart Castlen: Navy, Fort Meade, Maryland 
LTJG Patrick Clouse: Navy; Norfolk, VA 
Sgt. Jeffery Cooper:  Iraq 
Kaleb Hedden: Iraq                                                                       
CPT. Ben Hedges: US Army, Ft. Knox, KY  
Sgt. Brandon Johnson: National Guard 
Brian A. McDaniel: Marine Corp                                                                                                                    
Tony Pace: National Guard                                                                    
Joshua Jones:  Army National Guard  Greenville, KY 
Nathan Jones:  Army National Guard  Greenville, KY  
Cory Vance:  US Marines 
Scott Wallace: National Guard 
 

Prayer Chain Requests:   
Joyce Yeiser: joyceyeiser5200@gmail.com                               
270-929-4914 
Michelle Jones: nanarunner15@gmail.com                                             
270-925-1021  
 

Readings for the week of September 6, 2020 
Sunday:   Ez 33:7-9/Ps 95:1-2, 6-7, 8-9 [8]/Rom 13:8-
10/Mt 18:15-20 
Monday:  1 Cor 5:1-8/Ps 5:5-6, 7, 12 [9]/Ps 5:5-6, 7, 
12 [9]/Lk 6:6-11 
Tuesday:  Mi 5:1-4a or Rom 8:28-30/Ps 13:6ab, 6c [Is 
61:10]/Mt 1:1-16, 18-23 or 1:18-23 
Wednesday:  1 Cor 7:25-31/Ps 45:11-12, 14-15, 16-
17 [11]/Lk 6:20-26 
Thursday:  1 Cor 8:1b-7, 11-13/Ps 139:1b-3, 13-14ab, 
23-24 [24b]/Lk 6:27-38 
Friday: 1 Cor 9:16-19, 22b-27/Ps 84:3, 4. 5-6, 12 [2]/
Lk 6:39-42 
Saturday:  1 Cor 10:14-22/Ps 116:12-13, 17-18 [17]/
Lk 6:43-49 
Next Sunday:  Sir 27:30—28:7/Ps 103:1-2, 3-4, 9-10, 
11-12 [8]/Rom 14:7-9/Mt 18:21-35 
 

Everyday Stewardship: The Blessing of the Community 
   Many of us have been fortunate to be able to remain 
in our parish even as our life has encountered new 
chapters and callings. We can be so grateful to God 
that we have been able to grow, be nourished, and find 
companionship in a parish for a  long time. 
   It is a natural tendency for human beings to desire 
belonging to something bigger than themselves. Not 
everyone is fortunate enough to find the community, 
big or small, that fulfills that need. Unfortunately, that 
means that many communities suffer from not having 
the benefit of the gifts, skills, and talents that any 
member can offer. Communities are in many ways                    
living organisms that move and breathe based upon 
the individuals who form that body. A community is 
truly the sum of its parts. 
   Your parish community reflects you and everyone 
else in that community. The more each member gives 
to the community, the stronger that community finds 
itself. If you hold back, your community suffers, and 
you gain little. We know firsthand what being a part of 
a community can mean to a person. We might be no 
one at all – and you would not be reading this – if it                   
weren’t for the life we have had in our parish                              
community. 
 

   Weekly Mass Count                                                               
   Saturday    5 PM    87           
                             Sunday       8 AM  102           
   Sunday     11 AM  89 +62 stream     
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Observances for the week of September 6, 2020 
Sunday:  23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 8 am — Our Parish Family 
11 am —Laura Jane Green † 

Monday:   Labor Day The Parish Office will be closed. 
  8 am— Hunter Steele birthday 
Tuesday:  The Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary  
 Noon — Martha Zoglmann † 
Wednesday: St. Peter Claver, Priest  
 6 pm — Gary Noel  † 
Thursday:  Ordinary Time  
 Noon — Betty Howard  †  
Friday: Patriot Day  
 8 am —End of the Pandemic 
Saturday: The Most Holy Name of Mary  
 5 pm — Linda Johnson † 
Next Sunday: 24th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
  8 am — Shirley Wink Zoglmann † 
11 am — Our Parish Family 
 

RCIA classes will begin on September 10th. 
Could God be calling you to the Catholic 
Church? Contact the  parish office for more 
information. All are welcome! 

 
Budget and weekly collections:                                                          
Please help the money counters by writing a separate 
check for Renovation separate from weekly or monthly 
donations. These funds go into a separate account. 
Thank you! 

MSP (Ministry Scheduler Pro) emails went out this past 
week.  Please let Laura know if you are willing to                     
continue to serve, if you need to continue to be set to 
inactive, have any ‘can’t serve’ date, or other changes. 

 

The fundamental posture at the Eucharistic Prayer while 

Mass is in the Parish Hall is standing. Many parts of the 

world stand because that follows the early church’s            

custom. A profound bow should be made when the 

priest genuflects after the consecration.   -Fr. Tom 

THANK YOU to all parish members for your prayers, 
generosity and turning in your pledge cards!  If you have 
not turned in a pledge card, please turn them in as soon 
as possible so we can meet our goal!  If you cannot                  
contribute financially, we ask that you 
please still return your pledge card and  
pray for the parish renovation. 

ST. PIUS X   LITURGICAL LIFE 

The Good Friday Holy Land collection was not able to 
be taken up this year because of the pandemic.  This 
collection goes toward the support of the Christians 
living in the Holy Land and for the care of the holy    
places of Christianity located there.  Pope Francis has 
given permission for the collection to occur at Masses 
the weekend of September 12-13, 2020.  This date was 
chosen because it is the Sunday closest to the Feast of 
the Exaltation of the Cross which is celebrated with 
particular solemnity in Jerusalem. There are envelopes 
marked for this special collection at the main doors 
next to the bulletins. If you would like tax credit for 
donations, please put your name on the envelope 
when you turn it in. Thank you for your generosity! 
 

Condolences to Gail Hoesli, Ted and Maria Hoesli, as 

they grieve the recent death of Jerome “Jerry” Hoesli. 

May he rest in peace. 

 

St. Pius X Daycare                                                                       

Position:  Childcare workers                                                     

Flexible schedule                                                           

Start pay:  $9.25/hr  (no experience required)                           

Position:  Cook/Nutritionist                                                        

Hours 7:00-2 :00                                                                    

Must have a high school diploma or GED                                 

Applicant must be at least 18 years of age                                  

Please contact Brook Mattingly at (270)                     

684-7456 for more information and to apply.  

St. Pius X Parish Mission:  October 19-20    6:30 pm 

A  Divine Message of Hope in the Midst of a                     
Pandemic: The Book of Revelation   
          The Book of Revelation is the most                              
misunderstood book in the Bible.  Fr. Shonis will 
guide us in reading the Book of Revelation both as a 
warning and a source of hope for Christians                         
undergoing a crises. This book carries a tremendous 
message for our time – you won’t want to miss it! 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjAosS6sf3VAhWB8RQKHRQZAIoQjRwIBw&url=http://www.fz.k12.mo.us/news/what_s_new/hiring_now/&psig=AFQjCNFRb56qD-5GYlnkqFdQuJNbTzLyXQ&ust=1504128415848271


ST. PIUS X YOUTH NEWS 
Matthew Knight, Youth Minister 
mknight@stpiustenthparish.org  

 

HS & MS YOUTH 
YOUTH MEETINGS – After Fall Break!!! 
We will start meeting as we used to for Youth 
Ministry after Fall Break (as long as things stay 
the same). Middles School Youth Ministry will 
meet on Wednesday nights from 6:00-7:30pm 
and High School Youth Ministry will meet on 
Thursday Nights from 6:00-7:30pm. Along with 
this we will still be starting new small groups 
as the year goes on. If your child is not 
currently in a small group, expect a call from 
me in the next 3 weeks. I will be working on 
getting new groups started once the craziness 
of school dies down. 
 

CONFIRMATION 
FRIDAY NIGHT, September 11th – 6:00pm 
IT IS FINALLY HERE!! Please be in prayer for all 
12 of our youth receiving the Sacrament of 
Confirmation on Sep. 11th. We will have 
practice at 5pm for those receiving the 
sacrament. Dress code is below:  
BOYS – Shirt and tie with dress slacks/pants 
GIRLS – Dress or your Sunday best (note: If you 

have to question if your dress is to short, most 

of the time it is. Find another one) 

 

 

Families in Faith             

 
     

FAMILIES IN FAITH PLANS FOR FALL 

All families with children grades K-8, public and home 
schools, have received a packet of 
registration materials for some 
online or in-person options for 
FIF. We will begin on Sunday,               
September 13 between Masses, 
9:00-10:15 am. All gatherings will 
be under the restrictions set forth 

by the Bishop and/or the Governor. Catechists will 
serve as facilitators to assist families here & at home. 
 

$10,000 for a $5 TICKET - FINAL CALL 
Please take a flyer from Church or pick up one at the 
office. Take a chance for $5 to win $10,000! This 
raffle is totally online or by mail with all proceeds                      
going to care for many elderly and sick Sisters at 
Mount Saint Joseph. They love the Church and gave 
their lives in the ministry of teaching and pastoral 
work. The Ursulines have a 65+ year relationship with 
SPX and I am privileged to be in that line of those 
who served here. Thank you for your support.  
 

“FAITH COMES BY HEARING” 
THE best way to welcome new people to a                                      

relationship to Christ is to INVITE someone you know. 
When you invite, you also accompany that person to 
the event, listen to their story and allow the HOLY 
SPIRIT to do the rest. The first RCIA stage is called                   
INQUIRY.  Anyone you know searching for deeper 
meaning to life? 
 

23nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME               
“Where two or three are gathered together in 
my name, there am I in the midst of them.” 
       

  Matthew 18:20 

 
    

 

OUR MINISTRIES  
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     MINISTRIES AND FEAST DAYS 

Music Ministry   
fzelinka@stpiustenthparish.org 

  

Goodness, truth, and beauty are referred to as the 

three transcendentals.  These are the things, beyond 

the purely physical world that human beings recog-

nize and seek out that separate us from all other 

creatures on earth.  Beauty, often called the arts, is 

the most ‘evangelistic’ of these three.  Often in life 

we are first drawn to something beautiful before we 

have determined if it is both true and good.  If we dis-

cover that it is indeed true and good, the beauty is 

enriched all the more.  If we discover neither truth 

nor goodness, the beauty that first captured our 

attention withers and fades; but in each case, beauty 

remains that first invitation for most people into the 

life of Faith.  That is why it is so important to have 

beauty in our worship space, our liturgies, our music, 

and everything that we do as the Church.  The beauty 

of God draws us in and His truth and goodness 

change our hearts. 

 

 

Daily Mass Music:  Thursday 12 Noon 

Director:  Brook Mattingly 
(bmattingly@stpiustenthparish.org) 

Assistant Director: Jen Howard 
(jhoward@stpiustenthparish.org) 

 
Labor Day Mon., Sept. 7th Daycare will be closed! 
1’s & 2’s Cozy Corner Curriculum: Up, Down, 

All Around (the ways we move) 
2’s & 3’s Creative Curriculum: Beginning of Year 

Study 
Preschool Literasci Curriculum: My School & My 

Friends (homework begins, letter Aa, manners, 
setting the table, book parts, taking care of 
books, sort objects by characteristics)  

Student of the Week:  Preschool A- Raelynn E., 
Great Job, Preschool B- Dessa M., Excellent! 

Fri., Sept. 11th the kids will make Grandparent’s a 

craft (to celebrate Grandparents Day on Sept. 
13th)! 

 

 Living our Faith Every Single Day                                                       

In January our Diocese will be starting a new way of 

studying our faith through a program called ALPHA. If 

you are not aware of what this is, it is really quite       

simple. ALPHA  is a tool used to start conversation 

about having and growing a relationship with Jesus 

Christ. Our Youth Ministry Program has been using 

this since June 15th with remarkable success. During 

the summer (even with Covid happening) we have 

had 30+ youth meeting in 7 different small groups 

having conversation about their faith— 30+ youth 

every two weeks for the past 3 months!! These                     

conversations have being the most beautiful and         

wonderful thing I have been a part of since I started at 

SPX. There have been conversations from as silly as “If 

you had 24 hours with unlimited money and                           

resources, what would you do?” to as serious as 

“Where is a place that you can talk about faith?” We 

have discussed the morality of birth control and                    

current events that are happening in this world when 

it comes to the Black Lives Matter movement. We, as 

a parish staff, are really hoping that you would pray 

about being involved in one of these small groups 

come January as it will give you an opportunity to                

really reflect and discuss what it means to have a             

personal relationship with Christ and how to live it 

out in our day to day lives. The amount of growth I 

have seen in these youth over that past 3 months has 

been astronomical as they are given a safe place to 

think critically while also discuss tough issues without 

judgment on their point of view. My prayer is that 

you prayerfully consider joining a small group when 

the time comes.                                                                                        

~Matt Knight, Youth Minister 

mailto:bmattingly@stpiustenthparish.or
mailto:jhoward@stpiustenthparish.org
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 Week of   2020/21 

(fiscal year begins in July) 7/30/2020 To Date 

Regular Collections 9,501.87 104,074.57 

Children’s  2.50  

Budget Goal 13,600.00 122,400.00 

Over/(Short) TOTAL (4,095.63) (18,325.23) 

Renovation Goal 1,500,000.00  

Pledges Received 1,339,832.62  

 Money Received 582,499.35  

STEWARDSHIP and SERVICE  

For online giving or from your electronic device:    
Web address is: http://bit.ly/StpxOboro                                                                                                                     
or  QR code 

September 
Altar Linens : Marion Bates 

Altar Server Albs:  Laura Naviaux 
 

 God’s Housekeepers: September 7-12 
 Lisa Sisk 
 Lisa Haynes 
 Debbie and Gary Daugherty 
 Joe and Sally Brooks 
 
Musician’s Schedule: September 12-13, 2020 
 5 PM   Francis and Kim 
 8 AM   Francis and Sarah 
           11 AM  Francis and Susan 
 
St. Vincent DePaul:  Volunteers are available on                          
Tuesday and Thursday mornings 9-11:00 AM. 

 

September 12 - September 13 
 
Sat, 5:00 PM (Church) 
 Fr. Tom Buckman             Eucharistic Minister - Bread  
 Laura Veach                      Lector - Lector 1 
 Savannah Masterson       Greeter - Greeter D-1 
 Janice Masterson             Greeter - Greeter D-2 
 Robert Freels                    Usher - Captain/Usher 1 
 Thomas Whitford             Usher - Usher 2 
 
Sun, 8:00 AM (Church) 
 Fr. Tom Buckman              Eucharistic Minister - Bread  
 Donna Howard                  Lector - Lector 1 
 Carolyn McCarty                Greeter - Greeter D-1 
 John McCarty                     Greeter - Greeter D-2 
 Jerry Wells                         Usher - Captain/Usher 1 
 Larry Murphy                    Usher - Usher 2 
 
Sun, 11:00 AM (Church) 
 Fr. Tom Buckman              Eucharistic Minister - Bread  
 Caty Knight                         Lector - Lector 1 
 A. Jason Jones (sub req.)  Greeter - Greeter D-1 
 Kristina Jones (sub req.)   Greeter - Greeter D-2 
 Paul A. Payne                     Usher - Captain/Usher 1 
 Matt Knight                        Usher - Usher 2 

Tom Rhodes is retiring as the Parish Maintenance                    

Manager. Our prayers and good wishes go with him. We 

sincerely thank Tom for a job well done! 

The maintenance manager performs a variety of wok in 

the general maintenance and repair of parish buildings, 

facilities and equipment. The maintenance manager 

works closely with the Pastor and staff as well as parish 

volunteers. Qualifications include: 

 High School Diploma or equivalent 
 A minimum of 2 years maintenance experience; 
 Active practicing Roman Catholic’ 
 Knowledge of basic skills in small repairs, hand and 

power tools, electrical, heating and air systems, 
plumbing and technology; 

 Ability to efficiently clean and maintain upkeep of 
parish facilities; 

 Good communication skills in oral and written form. 
 Successfully complete a criminal history and                       

background check 
Send resume to: 

 Fr. Tom Buckman                                                                                      

St. Pius Tenth Parish                                                                         

3418 Highway 144                                                                                  

Owensboro, KY 42303                                                                            

or email frtom@st.piustenthparish.org . 

http://bit.ly/StpxOboro
mailto:frtom@st.piustenthparish.org
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RENOVATION   UPDATES 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRYU                                                             
Follow us on Facebook: St. Pius X Young Adult Ministry 
and on Instagram: @spxyoungadult for news about 
what's going on. 
There you'll find information about the virtual Disciple-
ship Night being held the first Thursday of each month. 
We would also like to invite all young adults to join us in 
celebrating Mass here at St. Pius X on the third 
Wednesday of the month at 6:00 PM. 
We'd love to see you there. 
 

Ursuline Sisters of Mount Saint Joseph launch 50th An-
nual Raffle 
The Mount Raffle has been a tradition for 50 years.                    
Tickets are still just $5 each. Our top prize is $10,000! 
We have added a prize – a diamond ring valued at 
$5,000! Prizes also include a handmade queen-size quilt 
(valued at $1,000) and cash prizes of $3,500, $1,000, 
$500, $250, and $100. The drawing will take place on 
Sunday, Sept. 13, 2020. Due to coronavirus safety               
concerns, the Ursuline Sisters’ ability to sell tickets in 
person will be limited this year. We encourage support-
ers to buy tickets online: visit https://ursulinesmsj.org/
mountraffle 
 

Safe Environment:                                                                                
To report suspected abuse, call the Kentucky Child                          
Protection Hot Line: 1-877-597-2331 (Toll Free) or                
contact your local Commonwealth Attorney to report 
abuse to the diocese, current or past, by anyone 
acting in the name of the Church, call Louanne Payne, 
Pastoral  Assistance coordinator (English) at 270-852-
8380, or Nuria Elizondo, Pastoral Assistance coordina-
tor (Spanish) at 270-880-8360. You may also visit the 
Office of Safe Environment (owensborodiocese.org/
safe) for more information.                                                                

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

WELCOME AND SACRAMENTS: 
Membership In Parish 
We extend a hearty welcome to all new families or 
persons in our parish.  We want everyone to be part 
of our faith community and an active member of our 
vibrant parish life. Please register in the Parish Office. 

Marriage                                                                                                       
Call the Parish Office at least six months before the       
proposed date. 

Communion to Shut-Ins                                                                           
Any home-bound parishioner wishing to receive                                
Communion is asked to call the  Parish Office. 

Baptismal Preparation 
The Baptism Formation “Belonging” will be held on 
the first Tuesday of each month from 6:00-8:00 pm. 
Parents and Grandparents may attend this 2 hour        
session before or after the birth of the child. Please 
call the Office to schedule your session. 
RCIA and RCIC  
Those aged 7+ or interested in learning more about 
the Catholic faith please call the Parish Office. Classes 
are Thursday evening at 6-7:30.                                               
Anointing of the Sick                                                                  

Anointing of the sick is celebrated twice a year and               
on First Fridays. Anyone wishing to receive the                       
Sacrament at another time is asked to call the Parish 
Office.    

 

PARISH COUNCIL: 
Chairperson: 
Linda Calhoun …………………………………….270-925-5052 
Vice-Chairperson: 
Denny Campbell ………………………………….270-683-4957 
Secretary: 
Carolyn McCarty.…….…………………...……..270-929-8946 
Ben Johnson ……………………………….….…..270-993-7600 
Larry Murphy.…….………………………….…...270-231-0230 
Linda Dixon………………………………….…….…270-929-9076  
Steve Boarman ……………………………..…...270-302-3908 
Aaron Williams ………………………….……....270-314-4354 
Eddie Stallings.…………………………………....270-570-4636 
Leigha Mattingly………………………Youth Representative 
Emily Ferguson ……………………………….Young Adult Rep. 
OCS Education Council: 
Melanie Wallace . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .. . .. .270-315-7228 
 

 

 

 
Stain glass                      
windows from the 
church are                         
available                                
29” x 110”.                            
Donations                       
accepted.                        
Please contact the 
parish office and 
ask for Jeanie             
Lewis.                                          
270 684-4745 

https://ursulinesmsj.org/mountraffle
https://ursulinesmsj.org/mountraffle

